
From: UelandHoldings <uelandholdings@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 11:22 PM 
To: Hiben, Carli B <Carli.Hiben@coloradosprings.gov> 
Cc: Charles Rupprecht <charly@bbmslaw.com> 
Subject: Re: STR-1246 Renewal Application 
 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Thank you Carli.  I appreciate the call and I am fine with postponing the appeal.   

Chyenne Ueland  
719.339.2390 
 

On Dec 1, 2021, at 2:56 PM, Hiben, Carli B <Carli.Hiben@coloradosprings.gov> wrote: 

  
Hi Chyenne, 
  
As a follow-up to our conversation today, staff will be requesting to postpone your public hearing before 
City Council. I will be in touch with more information as soon as I am able. 
  
Thank you, 
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Carli Hiben 
Program Coordinator 
Phone: 719.385.5089 
Email:carli.hiben@coloradosprings.gov  

  
Land Use Review Division 
City of Colorado Springs 
30 S Nevada Avenue, Suite 701 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
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